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Ryan 
 

Shell Chemical Appalachia LLC (“Shell”) is submitting this update to the Pennsylvania Department of 
Environmental Protection (PADEP), via email, concerning the start-up timeline for Impingement and Entrainment 
Characterization Study Sampling and Analysis field work.  The recent Impingement and Entrainment plan update 
provided to PADEP on June 11, 2024, along with the Shell Management of Change required to add new valves to the 
water intake system, has delayed the  start-up for the required field work.  Shell anticipates the start-up of field activities 
to begin the week of June 24, 2024, with the exact date to be determined by completion of maintenance valve work at 
the water intake.  An update will be provided with the beginning of field work.  Shell anticipates completing one year of 
sampling to correspond with the 2024-2025 breeding seasons as discussed. 
 
Any questions or concerns please let me know. 
 
 

Regards, 

 

Jason Schultz | Environmental Engineer, Waste and Water; LDAR Coordinator 
Shell Polymers Monaca 

300 Frankfort Road, Monaca, Pennsylvania 15061 
  

 
 

 

 
 
 




